
 

                                                    Berks, Bucks and Oxon Computing Hub 

 

As usual we have a brilliant range of remote and face to face CPD courses available to your 
school that you can find and book online. These continue to be free for state schools.  
 
Highlights this term: 
New physical computing kits free to loan - From January we have new BeeBots and Data 
Loggers available to loan as well as our Crumble and Micro:bit kits. Enquire online to find 
availability. 
 
The Big Computing Leadership Conference - For all Computing Leaders we have an exciting 
opportunity to join our conference at Oxford Brookes in December with a large variety of 
speakers and exhibitors – this is a day not to be missed – bit.ly/complead23 
 
New remote courses added – You will find on our website a list of all courses including a 
number of courses that we haven’t run before, at a time that suits you. Check them out 
online. 
 

Find courses, kit loan and more - https://hubs.scd.herts.sch.uk/computing-cpd-hub 

 

For queries or to receive our regular email updates: TeachComputing@scd.herts.sch.uk 
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